DEPARTMENT OF BUSINESS ADMINISTRATION QUARTERLY REPORTS 2010-2011 ACADEMIC YEAR

1** Quarter (October — December 2010)

1.

Teaching

Department was actively involved in teaching and examination. The module Il program May-
August 2010 skipped over into September — October, due to the interruption of May 2010 which
led to a brief closure of the University. The September — December semester therefore delayed
with some groups starting the semester in October 2010.

Conferences

The following members of staff attended an ORSEA conference at Makerere University , Uganda
e  Mr. Stephen Nzuve
e  Dr. Justus M. Munyoki
e Dr. Zack Awino

External Examiners
External Examines were Nairobi to moderate the examinations for the department.
e Prof. Nyambegera — from USIU, Africa
e Dr. Matili — from copper belt University of Zambia.
Award of PhD
Dr. Jackson Maalu completed his PhD and was awarded a PhD. We congratulated him for the
achievement.

New Programs

The department is working on new programs, and the 1* workshop is likely to be held during
the 2™ quarter of the academic year.

Interviews for teaching staff

Interviews for appointment of a Tutorial Fellow were held and the new recruits are likely to
report during the second quarter.
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